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On September 14, 2024 at approximately 5:30PM, deputies responded to Courthouse 
Road and Cloverhill Road for a reported motor vehicle accident. The crash occurred 
between a motorcycle and pickup truck. The driver of the motorcycle, 21-year-old James 
Reid, sustained fatal injuries thus succumbing to his injuries. Mr. Reid had been traveling 
on Courthouse Road when a pickup truck driven by an 18-year-old male attempted to 
turn onto Cloverhill Road. The accident is still under investigation; however, it appears 
speed may have been a contributing factor.  
 
Sheriff Roger Harris extends his thoughts and prayers to both families of these two young 
men. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remember, your phone call or online tip can make a difference. 
Phone: 1-800-928-5822 or 1-540-582-5822 

Online: www.p3tips.com or www.spotsylvaniacrimesolvers.org 
P3tips App: from Android or Google store 

 
 


